
Focus on Professional Skepticism 

The IAASB recently published a professional skepticism communiqué, part 

of a series highlighting the IAASB’s efforts to appropriately reflect 

professional skepticism in its standards, together with other relevant 

news and information. 

 

http://www.ifac.org/publications-resources/focus-professional-skepticism

